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For
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July 7, 2015 Kirk Myhill, Chairperson
Larry Hill
Brad Pask
Gary Watts
Karl Snyder
Gary Berger, Excused Absence

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Public notice for site plan review was
read for planning board pertaining to building additional corn storage silo onTown Parcel Tax Map No. 80.3-
15.1 which is within an Industrial District. The Proposed Action has been classified as a Type II Action under
SEQRA.

Kirk Myhill asked Tim Winters from Western New York Energy to explain their application to planning board
and answer any questions or concerns from the public. Concerns from the public were excessive lighting to
night time noise levels into surrounding neighborhood.

Gary Watts moved to adjourn the Public Hearing, Larry Hill seconded, motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask
Secretary



